
Finger Lakes Health offers free, convenient drop-off services for sharp medical waste, such as needles, syringes 
and lancets. Household sharps must be properly contained and discarded to protect trash handlers and waste 
treatment workers against disease or injury.

Containers must be sealed and made of puncture-resistant hard plastic, such as detergent or bleach bottles. 
Flimsy plastic containers, metal cans, glass bottles and cardboard containers will not be accepted. Containers 
must be properly labeled “Contains Sharps.”

Sharps Drop-Off Locations Include:

Geneva General Hospital
Emergency Department  (Anytime)
Laboratory and Housekeeping departments (Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.)

Soldiers & Sailors Memorial Hospital
Emergency Department  (Anytime)
Housekeeping department  (Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. - 3 p.m.)

Huntington Living Center
Housekeeping department  (Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. - 3 p.m.)

For more information regarding our Sharps Disposal Program, please contact the director of Housekeeping at 
(315) 787-4145.

FREE
Community Sharps 
Disposal Service


